

# THE LION'S ROAR

Newsletter of the Alpha Omega Academy Parent Teacher Fellowship May 2020



Although the end of this school year has looked a little differently, our teachers still have been preparing, grading and working hard behind the scenes for our students. Normally we would be hosting Teacher Appreciation Week in May to show our teachers some love at school, but with present times, that is not a possibility. If you would like to appreciate your teacher in some way, please feel free to include a note or small token of your appreciation with their packet of work.

### SPIRIT SHIRTS FUNDRAISER

This year we partnered with Remuda Design Company for our spirit shirts and are happy to announce that we made \$266 from this fundraiser! Keep your eyes open for our next spirit shirt sale, so you can get one of these shirts for student or yourself!







## SAVE THE DATE

## **USED UNIFORM SALE**

Tuesday, July 14 from 8 AM —2 PM

**AOA Lunchroom** 

\* Also, please remember to drop off gently used uniforms in the box located behind Ms. VanWinkle's desk by the front door. We appreciate all donations!



#### A note from our PTF President

AOA Families,

I hope you are all doing well and have been able to see how much we all have to be thankful for even in this time of uncertainty. John 16:33 says that "In this world we will have trouble, but take heart, I (Jesus) have overcome the world." What a comfort that is to know we have a Savior who has overcome the world! I pray that you all have enjoyed time spent together and have a wonderful summer! See you in August!

~Jonna Stanley-Jones

Thank you to all of our Lunch Volunteers this year!